
■Din Van Tuyen ディン ヴァン トュエン（肝腫瘍外科医師／2015年 8月 31日～9月 8日） 

 

Firstly I appreciate the help and support provided by Tsukuba University Hospital digestive department and 

surgery theater doctors, nurses and other health workers. 

Tsukuba University Hospital is very modern hospital with cut edge equipment and highly trained 

professionals. 

During my stay, I learned variety of skill and techniques of laparoscopic surgery for colorectal lesions and 

also gastric tumor. 

All the Tsukuba University Hospital staff are very friendly and professional 

I really was surprised to see laparoscopic surgeries done in TUH digestive surgery department such as 

laparoscopic abdominal- peritoneal resection and anus preserving rectum surgery. 

At last I would like to warmly thank to TUH  

- Prof Akira Matsumura director of University of Tsukuba Hospital. 

- Prof Minoru Akiyama chef office for the Promotion of International Medical Affairs. 

- Prof Ohkohchi Nobuhiro director of digestive system surgery. 

- Prof Enomoto Tsuyoshi director of gastrointestinal. 

And also to Dr. Ohara, Dr. Hisakura, Dr. Akashi, Dr. Hara, Dr. Araki and Dr. Rashad. 

Thank you very much for all your support. I have had the great stay in Tsukuba, I did really enjoy it. 

Finally I do hope that we continue having good collaboration. 

 

 

  

With Dr. Enomoto With OPIMA staff members 


